Mr. Al Krachman

Petrnr

c/o Adiscov, LLC

412 East Columbia St.

Falls Church, VA 22046 September 14, 2024

Re: Veterinarian Review of the Petrnr
Dear Mr. Krachman,

Thank you for the opportunity to review the Petrnr from a Veterinarians’ health and safety
perspective. Our office has 38 years of Veterinary practice experience. Overall we think the
Petrnr is a safe, beneficial and fun system that can be enjoyed by dogs and their owners,
provided the owners follow the Safety instructions included with the Petrnr, which also appear
on the Safety instructions at www.petrnr.net.

We wish you success in sharing it with the canine owner community.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Scott Rosen, DVM



